
 

 

 

 

VICTORIAN TREASURER LODGES APPEAL AGAINST 

HEALTH BENEFIT LEVY DECISION  

 

Further to Tatts Group Limited’s (Tatts) announcement of 24 June, 2013 
regarding the decision of the Supreme Court of Victoria to set aside the Victorian 
Treasurer’s determination in respect of the Health Benefit Levy for FY13, Tatts 
advises that the Treasurer has today lodged an appeal in the Victorian Court of 
Appeal seeking, amongst other things, to have the decision of the Supreme 
Court of Victoria set aside.   

Tatts will defend the appeal. 

 

 

 

Contact: 

 

Robbie Cooke – CEO & Managing Director – (07) 3435 4478 
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